
 

 

 

Key questions 

 

Study text “Protestant Perspectives on Religious Plurality 
in Europe” 

 

 

1. Do you think that a proper outline of the situation in Europe is given in part 2 of the 
document?  

Which aspects would you like to see further elaborated upon and which made more 
precise? 

 

2. Do you deem that documents your church has published are properly described and 
incorporated in part 3 of the document?  

Would you please let us know if there are any texts that we appear to have 
overlooked? 

 

3. Do you think that part 4 provides a helpful orientation aid regarding the basic 
principles of interreligious encounters and cooperation? 

 

4. How do you regard the thoughts and recommendations outlined in part 5?  

Which aspects would you wish to emphasise or expand?  

 

5. Should the CPCE continue to examine this topic over the forthcoming years?  

What particular kind of support does your church most need from the CPCE? 

 

 

 

 

Please, send your response to the main office of the Community of Protestant Churches in 
Europe by 1 August 2017. 

 


